e 66T - 1 1958
GQulf ©il Company =U. S.

EXPLORATION AND PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT .

ROSWELL DISTRICT
T. W.Kidd P. O. Drawer 1938

DISTRICT MANAGER Roswell, New Mexico 88201
M. 1. Taylor September 30, 1969

DISTRICT PRODUCTION

MANAGER
P. E. Wyche

DISTRICT EXPLORATION

MANAGER
H. A. Rankin

DISTRICT SERVIGES MANAGER

{ {/’
l/?' W
< L -

bl

M

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico
Post Office Box 2088
Senta Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.

Gentlemen:

In accordance with telephone conversation with Mr. George Hatch,
we are returning Administrative Order NSL-4ik. This Order granted approval
for three infill producing wells in the West Pearl Queen Unit Waterflood Project,
Lea County, New Mexico.. A survey for staking the well locations indicated various
obstructions such as power lines, etc.; therefore, it is necessary to change the
location for two of the wells.

It is respectfully requested that Administrative Order NSL-4kl ve
revised to show the following corrected locations:

West Pearl Queen Unit Well No. 166 - 105! FSL & 1325' FEL Sec. 28

West Pearl Queen Unit Well No. 167 - 1215' FSL & 1325' FEL Sec. 29

West Pearl Queen Unit Well No. 168 - No change

The corrected locations for Wells No. 166 and 167 still qualify for
administrative approval under Order No. R-2729-A issued in Case No., 411k,

Thank you in advance for your trouble in this matter.

Yours very truly
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cc: New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

All Working Interest Owners
West Pearl Queen Unit
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